Columbia Public Library
Board of Trustees

June 12, 2021

A special meeting of the Columbia Public Library was called to order at 2:00 on Saturday, June
12, 2021. This was in response to Governor Pritzker’s decision on Friday that lllinois would
enter Phase 5 of the COVID reopening plan. Those in attendance included Dan Brutton, Rodney
Schreckenberg, Shane Watson, Chris Trowbridge, David Jackson, Annette Bland, Diane
Stechmesser and Barry Krizan.

After a discussion by Board of guidelines Columbia Public Library would now adopt, a decision
was made stating:

Masks are no longer required but are recommended for those not vaccinated.
These guidelines would also apply to basement use.

Hours for the library have been increased with the library now closing at 8:00 pm Monday —
Thursday. Friday hours will be 9:00 — 5:00 and Saturday hours 9:00 — 4:00.

David Jackson made motion to approve new guidelines. Shane Watson seconded. Motion
passed.

Diane Stechmesser made motion to adjourn. Barry Krizan seconded. Meeting adjourned at
2:40.
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Secretary



